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Dear Kelly,

On November 28, 2018, proposals were received for the Budler Park Playground Renovation Project.
A total of two contractors submitted a bid for this work, please see results below sheet. After reviewing
the bids from Clauss Brothers, Inc. and George’s Landscaping, Inc. (GLI) and discussions with the
Romeoville Parks and Recreation Department, we have concluded the GLI base bid proposal of
$161,500.00 to be reasonable.

A deduct alternate (alternate #1) was included in the Bid. This alternate was for the removal of the
‘Butterfly Garden’ plantings. As the bid from GL| is within budget, we do not recommend accepting this
alternate.

We have reviewed the proposal forms and found everything in order. George's Landscaping, Inc. has
constructed previous projects for Romeoville and continues to produce reasonable references. Please
advise us of your decision so we may prepare the AIA contract document and schedule the pre-
construction meeting.

Proposal Summary

o  GLI Services
o Base Bid: $161,500.00
o Alternate 1 (DEDUCT): $11,000.00

¢ Clauss Brothers, Inc.

o Base Bid: $184,814.65
o Alternate 1 (DEDUCT): $8,559.35

Please contact me should you have any questions regarding these matters,

Respectfully submitted,
Wight & Company

Ryan Alexander, CPSI
Project Manager
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